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A message from Luke.... 
Well, what a year it has been!

We’ve made it to the end of the year and what a 
busy year it has been! 

Firstly, I’d like to start by thanking each of you for your 
dedication and hard work. There has been a wide array of 
challenges to contend with this year, from access to raw materials, to new technologies,
processes and staffing changes and that’s just to name a few! 

I would like to commend every member of the Carvansons team on their perseverance and
commitment throughout the last twelve months. Everyone has gone above and beyond my
expectations and for that I am forever grateful.

As we grow together there will always be more vital work to do but I know we are making great
progress. 

Next year we have more exciting plans underway. Your suggestions from the Carvansons
Conversations are already starting to guide some of the changes we are planning to implement.
Together, we’ll continue to grow and achieve great things. 

Thank you again for your commitment. I wish you and your families a Merry Christmas and a
well-deserved, restful holiday season!



Congratulations to Dave Blinkhorn (Night Shift Production) who
has recently become a grandparent for the first time to baby
Noah.

Lucy Holt (Analyst) – became an Auntie for the first time. 

Congratulations to Emma Harding 
(Business Support) who welcomed her 3rd 
grandson last month

WELL DONE
Well done to Keith Malone for getting 
the most correct answers in last 
months quiz and wins a £25 gift voucher. 

Good News Stories

Welcome our 
New Starters

Shelley Smith 
Finance

Payroll cut off dates

11.12.2024    Payroll cut off date
20.12.2024    Christmas payday

Staff Christmas Party
20.12.2024 - 12 noon 

#teamcarvansons

Scan the code to be in with a chance
of winning a £25 gift voucher. Scan
the code or go to
www.carvansons.co.uk/quiz

Christmas Quiz

Dates for your Diary Carvansons Out and About
Carvansons exhibit at SCS Formulate
This month, members of the 
commercial team headed to 
Coventry for SCS Formulate. 
This annual exhibition is always 
a fantastic opportunity to meet 
with new and existing 
customers, mainly from the UK 
personal care and cosmetic
 industry. 

The show was a great success with over 90 quality leads
gathered over the two days. We also had a fancy new stand
which was perfect for displaying new collections, specially
selected for SCS. 

Light’s, Camera, Carvansons!
With the release of Paddington in Peru, 
Carvansons have been working closely with 
a customer on what we hear is Paddington’s 
favourite scent… ‘Orange Marmalade’. The 
scent will be used in specially made ‘scratch
 and sniff’ posters to be handed out at the 
Premieres!

Carvansons at the Football
On 31st August a group 
from Carvansons went to 
Turf Moor to watch Burnley 
v Blackburn. The match 
ended in a draw. The return 
fixture at Ewood been 
planned for Saturday 4th January 
at 12:30. There is limited availability still
available. Please speak to Emma if you are
interested in attending.
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